
 

Haryana Government has recently announced an update via Memo no. 15/1-2020 NSS 
(2) regarding additional 5 marks weightage for NSS Merit Certificate holders. Starting 
from the academic session of 2023-24, NSS Merit Certificate holder students of +2 class 
will be awarded an additional 5 marks weightage in the admissions process to 
Undergraduate courses. 
 
In addition, it has also been initiated vide the same memo that the extra marks may also 
be considered for Undergraduate level NSS Merit Certificate holders for Postgraduate 
level, starting from the academic session of 2024-25.  
 
This initiative aims to further encourage active participation in NSS activities and foster a 
spirit of excellence among students pursuing higher education. This decision comes as a 
well-deserved recognition of the dedication and outstanding contributions of these 
students to NSS activities. It offers them a valuable opportunity to highlight their 
commitment and gain an advantageous edge in the competitive admissions process. We 
congratulate all eligible students. 
 


